
MURRAY VALLEY WINE GRAPE INDUSTRY  
DEVELOPMENT ORDER 2024 

 
RESULT OF POLL 

 
The Minister for Agriculture directed that a poll of all eligible Murray Valley Wine 
Grape growers be held on the question of: 
 
“Are you in favour of the continuation of the Murray Valley Wine Grape Industry 
Development (Extra-Territorial) Order 2020 with extra-territorial jurisdiction in the 
Murray Valley region of New South Wales?” 
 

State 
Votes  

For Against Informal Total 

Victoria 109 8 0 117 

NSW 33 5 0 38 
 
 

61% of the 254 voters on the roll voted in the poll. The majority of voters in both 
Victoria and NSW voted in favour of the Order. 
 

 
Sally Leung 
Returning Officer 
20 September 2024 


